
 

March 30, 2020            
 
 
To Our Partners, Colleagues and Friends, 
 
 
In response to the COVID-19 Global Pandemic and both local and provincial States of 
Emergency, Prairie Provident Resources Canada Ltd. (“Prairie Provident”) has transitioned all 
office staff to remote work environments. 
 
In order to ensure the continuity of business, we kindly request that all notification, time 
sensitive or otherwise, be sent via email to the following general mailboxes provided below 
alongside the addresses of any business contacts you may already have with us: 
 
Mineral Land and Joint Venture: mineral@ppr.ca 
*Including IONs, Abandonment Notices, ROFRs, Compensatory Royalties, AFEs and all Joint 
Venture related notices such as Mail Ballots, Assignments etc. 
 
Surface and Road Use: surface@ppr.ca 
*Including Third Party Requests, Road Use, Road Ban Notices, AFEs etc. 
 
Prairie Provident will do its very best to address and provide timely responses to any items 
received. We ask that you distribute this request within your Land and JV groups as you feel 
necessary.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation and wish you all good health and safe keeping during these 
unsettling times. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
PRAIRIE PROVIDENT RESOURCES CANADA LTD.  

 

 
 
Gjoa Taylor 
Vice President, Land 
 
 


